
Theodore Waddell Studio Tour
New and long-time collectors of Theodore Waddell’s work were invited to the artist’s studio to view his newest

paintings in progress. The focal point of the tour was the herculean painting Theodore is completing for his Denver

Art Museum exhibition “Abstract Angus,” opening May 17th. The painting measures 8 foot tall by 30 foot long and

has consumed 15 gallons of white oil paint, 17 gallons of turpentine, gallons and gallons of colored oil paints and

encaustic medium and it’s still in progress.

We would like to thank Theodore for opening his studio doors and giving us a peek into his creative process.


